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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
ENTERING INTO A BUSINESS COOPERATION AGREEMENT 

WITH BYD

This announcement is published by Beijing Urban Construction Design & Development 
Group Co., Limited (the “Company”) as a voluntary announcement.

For the purpose of establishing a long-term, stable and sound strategic partnership 
and realizing complementary advantages, the Company and BYD Company Limited 
(“BYD”) decided to establish a strategic partnership relationship and entered into a 
business cooperation agreement based on the principles of free will, integrity, mutual 
benefit and common development. Both parties will give full play to each of their 
advantages in the field of rail transit and achieve collaboration in terms of mutual 
business aid, market development, innovation of business model and other areas.
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